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QTAC to release 12,844 early offers before major offer round 
 

Following the release of OPs on Saturday, Queensland Tertiary Admissions Centre 
(QTAC) expects OP students to start receiving early offers from 21 December. 
 
For the first time, QTAC will make approximately 12,844 early offers to Year 12 students 
before the January major offer round. 
 
“QTAC’s new daily offers model means we are offering to Year 12s earlier than ever 
before.” QTAC CEO Dr John Griffiths said. “This is an exciting opportunity for school 
leavers as they don’t have to wait as long to find out what their future holds.” 
 
“In an increasingly demand driven society, students want to know now what their options 
are so they can plan ahead, and we’re offering them that.” 
 
Dr Griffiths stresses that Year 12s who don’t receive offers tomorrow don’t need to worry 
just yet, as more offers will be made on 16 January, including most high demand courses 
such as Medicine and Dentistry. 
 
Offer date information for courses is available at qtac.edu.au. 

 
About QTAC 
The Queensland Tertiary Admissions Centre (QTAC) operates a centralised tertiary 
application services for Queensland universities, Australian Maritime College, Bond 
University medicine, and for some courses at TAFE Queensland, Southern Cross 
University, University of New England and some private tertiary education providers. 
Institutions have complete control in determining their own entry requirements. QTAC 
assesses applications using these entry requirements and then makes offers to 
successful applicants during our offer rounds. QTAC also publishes course information 
for some institutions that accept their own applications directly.  
 
 
 


